
Dear IEC Young Professionals, 

  

Each year, the IEC Young Professionals workshop assembles international candidates 

at the beginning of their careers in electrotechnical standardization, who have been 

chosen by IEC National Committees around the world. The IEC Young Professionals 

Programme supports the increased involvement of Young Professionals in international 

electrotechnical standardization and conformity assessment work, bolstering the 

future of technology transfer and long-term national involvement in the international 

standardization arena.  

   

In building on the success of the Programme, the IEC System of Conformity Assessment 

Schemes for Electrotechnical Equipment and Components (IECEE) is considering 

funding 2 Young Professionals interested in conformity assessment, and the IECEE, to 

attend the IECEE Certification Management Committee (CMC) meeting to be held in 

Oslo, Norway on 1 and 2 June, 2016. While attending the CMC meeting, the YPs will 

benefit from crucial networking opportunities, which are fundamental to help them 

increase their involvement, learn more about conformity assessment and the IECEE 

operations and strategies.  

   

Nominations can be submitted using the IECEE Young Professionals Competition 

nomination form until March 15, 2016. Candidates will be selected based on their 

demonstrated leadership and dedication in connection with conformity assessment 

activities, as well as their vision of the larger commercial and strategic impact of 

standardization and conformity assessment work, and their accomplishments in their 

field of activity.  

 


